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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/09/2019  12:21:262019/3959/P OBJ Clara Kerr Permission should not be granted to the Life Goddess, because the noise and cooking smells that are 

produced at the back of the site negatively affect the quality of living for residents in the flats behind. I am a 

former resident of Gower Mews Mansions and the smell of cooking was so abhorrent that I had to move to a 

new address.
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